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Today’s Passage: I Corinthians 10:14-22 
 
Jeremy and Caroline Dion/PNG- Due to the recent world events, the Dion family 
has returned to Greenville, South Carolina. Their plan is to stay in Greenville until after Caroline 
has their fourth child in October. While there they plan to have Jeremy finish physical therapy on 
his hand due to an accident with a circular saw earlier this year. Please be in prayer for the Dions 
as they prepare for the birth of their fourth baby and as they make plans to return to PNG shortly 
after.   
 

Stewardship Report for April 26, 2020 
       This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving      $          206.00 $  297,217.58 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs   $       6,877.88 $  295,749.04 
Faith Promise Giving          $            25.00 $    25,080.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs  $          563.46 $    24,228.85 

 
Announcements 

IPM has invited us to join their virtual missions conference this week on Monday thru 
Wednesday, May 4-6, at 7pm. We will still have our prayer time on Wednesday 
evening. See church email for link and details.  
 
The church is looking for volunteers to help with mowing this year. If you are able 
to help, please contact Dave Corselius (dcorselius@fcamd.org) or Adam Black 
(Bourland_80@yahoo.com).  
 
Happy Birthday! Happy Anniversary!   
5/3 Pam Weddle 5/4 Ron and Patty Cole 
5/4 Christopher Jones Jr.  5/5 Kent and Joy Ramler 
5/6 Tammie Watson 
5/7 David Corselius; Rachel Miller 
5/8 Leif Hammarlund   

 
We Are Here to Serve You 

Church Office (email: larney@fcamd.org)   301-473-5635 
Senior Pastor - Dr. Kent Ramler     240-490-7231 
Assistant to the Pastor - Mr. Matthew Arney   785-845-0003 
FCA Administrator - Mr. David Lavoie    864-230-4038 
Deacon Board Chairman - Mr. James Harrell  301-401-0141 
Trustee Board Chairman - Mr. Adam Black   240-422-4432 


